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June 28, 2023

Storm Master Gutter
495 S High St.

Suite 50

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear F Ahmet:

Thank you for your $100 donation to HomeAid National Capital
Region via the Art Show and Diaper Drive event. Because of your
generosity, we can continue to provide much needed baby supplies to
our nonprofit partners serving those who need a helping hand with
infant care throughout the region.

Since our inception in 2001, we have completed over 170 construction
projects and. in doing so, invested over $19 million to upgrade
properties that serve those in our area who need a hand up — with 60%
of that amount provided as savings to the nonprofit organizations
allowing them to allocate their resources to their life-changing
programs and services.

HomeAid continues to be a vital force in making sure nonprofit
buildings are up to code, ADA compliant, provide upward mobility.
and bring a sense of dignity to those being served. Thank you for
supporting our work in helping to build communities where people
live, work, and play.

Most sincerely,

mﬁ\w\‘mx Y

Kristyn Burr
Executive Director and CEO

We acknowledge that you received no goods or services in return for
this charitable contribution. Federal Tax ID #30-0089379



